
 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice to Competitors 
NTC 2021-01-06-1  

 
Non-Pointscore Racing on Wednesday 

& Thursday 6 & 7 January 

 

The Non-Spinnaker races on 6 & 7 January 2021 will be sailed as non-pointscore 

due to the Covid lock-down of the Northern Beaches Northern Zone.   

The Wednesday Sausage Sizzle and Raffle will not be conducted until advised.  

Numbers in the Harbour View Room are restricted and table bookings are 

required. 

Skippers are reminded: 

- All crew members should be aware of the COVIDSafe Sailing Information 
for Competitors  

- All boats are required to Register Crew for the race as normal 
- All persons attending at MHYC, including registered crew, must sign-in 

using the QR code 
 

Race results will be published under the Non-Pointscore “series” and the 
scheduled pointscore races will be abandoned. 
 

David Staley  

MHYC Sailing Manager 

6 January 2021 at 1030hrs 

https://mhyc.com.au/images/Sailing/2020-2021/COVID-19/ReturntoCOVIDSafeSailing-InformationforCompetitors(Update6January2021).pdf
https://mhyc.com.au/images/Sailing/2020-2021/COVID-19/ReturntoCOVIDSafeSailing-InformationforCompetitors(Update6January2021).pdf
https://www.mhyc.com.au/sailing/keelboat-division/covidsafe-crew-registration

